
NOVEMBER 01, 2022

ONLINE

WEBINAR

Medically important antibiotics used to treat
livestock will soon be leaving farm store
shelves near you. Come learn about which
antibiotics will be impacted by this FDA
Guidance and what you can do to prepare
your farm for this transition. Registration is
required. Join via phone, tablet or computer.

THE LAST OF THE

"OVER THE

COUNTER"


ANTIBIOTICS
7:00 - 8:30 P.M.
Live via ZOOM MEETING

KEYNOTE SPEAKER

Dr. Tom Van Dyke
Extension Beef Veterinarian


and Clinical Veterinarian
College of Veterinary Medicine

NC State University

REGISTER NOW!
go.ncsu.edu/otc ddharmon@ncsu.edu

QUESTIONS?


